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Mr Scott Fisher

The Chair

Joint Standing Committee on Delegated Legislation
GPO Box A 11

Perth WA 6837

Dear Chairperson,

I object to the unreasonable increase in Firearm License fees currently
being introduced by the WA Police and would like this decision reversed as
a priority.

There is no valid justification for such an increase, especially when
compared to the fee schedules of other states and territories.

Yours truly,

Scott Fisher.



